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Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Team Members: 

 

Each year before Mother’s Day, I have the great privilege of acknowledging the wonderful women 

who don both the capes of Elizabeth Public Schools team member and mother. It allows me to 

recognize the tremendous efforts they make each day to ensure every child achieves excellence 

and how those efforts help us to achieve our goals of college preparedness, career readiness, and 

on-time graduation for every child. 

 

The celebration of Mother’s Day here at Elizabeth Public Schools really goes beyond the 

celebration of today’s work and its immediate impact on our students’ college and career success. 

This celebration also is for the work that the mothers in our schools and administrative offices are 

doing each day to give promise to the next generation of mothers who will raise sons and 

daughters of their own, some of which undoubtedly will attend our schools with boundless hopes 

and dreams in tow. 

 

In the years ahead, a new generation of mothers will be celebrated on this special day for their hard 

work, their sacrifices, and their role as a family leader. Some of them will be the young women 

currently sitting in our classrooms, being prepared to succeed in college, in their careers, and in 

their lives. You are not only preparing these young women for personal success both educationally 

and professionally, but also you are helping develop the skills and knowledge that are so 

imperative to navigating the future challenges of life and supporting a family. 

 

On Sunday and every day, you have my utmost appreciation for all you do as a mother and my 

sincere gratitude for your service as a member of the Elizabeth Public Schools Professional 

Learning Community.  

 

Best wishes for a Mother’s Day that honors you for all you do to prepare our next generation for 

today and for tomorrow. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Olga Hugelmeyer 


